Subject: Dec 5/2017 Public Hearing Item # 2 ¢\
Communication
council: Dec 1l [ 17

From: simone barbieri [mailto:outlook BSA51334DAA643E0@outlook.com] QQ@ Rpt. No. 45 lten; &
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 8:19 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: Dec 5/2017 Public Hearing Item # 2

City Clerk,
[tem #2 of the agenda For Meeting of the Whole Dec 5/2017 @ 7:00pm.

OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.17.009

ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE 2.17.025

LOBLAW PROPERTIES LIMITED ET AL

WARD 2- VICINITY NORTHWEST OF LANGSTAFF ROAD AND REGIONAL ROAD 27.

My communications that were submitted on November 28/2017, were not addressed at all. There was no mention of
the history of the monitoring wells or the reports that all samples that were pulled from them over the years these wells
were and still are on this site. | requested a presentation of the Environmental deficiencies that are riddled on this
property to be publicly addressed and once again they were ignored and pushed under the rug.

There was simply no acknowledgement of my communications at all.

I’'m requesting that this item is called back to public agenda so the agent can address all communications that were
submitted for the agenda item.

Mr. Carella also had a responsibility to discuss this communications with the agent and once again he just pushed aside
the ongoing issues in West Woodbridge of Contamination.

I’'m requesting the agents full information to contact for communications.

Simone Barbieri

Director of

RRCW. INC

Rescue Rainbow Creek West. INC

From: simone barbieri

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 5:08:39 PM
To: clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Dec 5/2017 Public Hearing ltem # 2

Good Evening City Clerk,
ltem #2 of the agenda For Meeting of the Whole Dec 5/2017 @ 7:00pm.
OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.17.009

ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.17.025
LOBLAW PROPERTIES LIMITED ET AL




WARD 2- VICINITY NORTHWEST OF LANGSTAFF ROAD AND REGIONAL ROAD 27.

I'm requesting that before any zoning by-law amendments for File OP. 17.009 occur. That any presentation that will
occur in the Public meeting of the Whole on December 5/2017, that the environmental clearance is in place and that all
environmental issues are brought public.

According to past engineering and environmental reports there are environmental issues that reside on these
properties. Where the Canadian Tire is being proposed that land is home to many monitoring wells that should have
reports with results enclosed in all samples that were pulled from the wells on the Loblaw’s property that should be
spoken to on December 5/2017 before Council or city staff even consider any approvals on these proposed
developments.

Also 1 like Mr. Carella to inform the public on how many Town halls he has held for the public to be engaged in these
prosed developments being presented to the city of Vaughan.

| have a string of emails requesting public engagement of these prosed developments being proposed to the city of
Vaughan and over the course of the year Mr. Carella has failed to communicate and public information about proposed
commercial developments in the Northwest Corner of HWY 27 on Loblaw property.

in conclusion until all environmental issues are remediated and cleared there should be no zoning by-law amendments
being approved for the File Z. 17. 025. Of the official plan File OP. 17.009

Simone Barbieri

Director of

RRCW. INC

Rescue Rainbow Creek West. INC




